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Lou Mansolillo

From: nicki kent <nicki.kent@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 8:26 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in Support of H-7015 as Drafted

Dear Representatives, 
 
I have reviewed H-7015 and I believe it should be passed in its current form without amendments. I am a licensed 
Journey Worker Electrician and a resident of Pawtucket. Strong, clear and concise licensing laws help ensure that 
our workers receive the proper training and credentials to do the work safely and for a living wage.  Properly 
licensed craft workers and proven accredited apprenticeship programs provide better value to the community, and 
a path to the middle class. 
 
I support H-7015 as drafted. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nicki Kent 
Team RI 
Pawtucket Resident  


